
 

 

Weekly Notice Sheet 26 September 2021 

SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 

Inviting everyone to discover God’s love through our welcome,  

worship, learning and work 

Worship at York Minster Trinity 17 

8.00 am – BCP Holy Communion (Lady Chapel)  

10.00 am Choral Matins (Quire)  

11.00 am Sung Eucharist (Nave) Livestreamed  

4.00 pm Choral Evensong (Nave) Livestreamed 

 

Worship at York Minster during the coming week 

Monday–Saturday 7.30 am – Morning Prayer (Lady Chapel) 

7.50 am – Holy Communion (Lady Chapel) 
Wednesday, Saturday 12.00 noon – Holy Communion (Lady Chapel) 

Wednesday 10.00 am – Minster Mice (St Stephen’s Chapel) 

5.30 pm Monday Evening Prayer (Quire)  

5.30 pm Tuesday–Saturday Evensong (Quire) 

Community Notices 

Gospels@TeaTime 

Next Wednesday we will be reflecting together on the Gospel reading  

for 3 October Climate Sunday Luke 12. 16-30 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86033582909?pwd=S0dBNkZOaEFzdkZyYjZCdzVGQXVmZ

z09  

Meeting ID: 860 3358 2909  Passcode: 550287     Telephone: 0330 088 5830   

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86033582909?pwd=S0dBNkZOaEFzdkZyYjZCdzVGQXVmZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86033582909?pwd=S0dBNkZOaEFzdkZyYjZCdzVGQXVmZz09


Creationtide Webinars 

Church of England Webinar 

LET ALL CREATION SING: WORSHIP, PRAYER AND THE ENVIRONMENT 

Monday 27 September 4.00pm. 

Canon Vicky Johnson, Precentor, York Minster 

Vicky, who oversees worship, liturgy and music at the Minster will enable us to bring 

together God's beautiful creation and our worship and prayers.  To book go to: 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6v34qHYmTY-TMzSR3Yf4LQ 

 

Planetary Theology Webinar 

Thursday 30th September at 7.30pm  

Professor Peter Scott 
Professor Peter Scott reflects on the planet which we inhabit, and how we view our 

place in the created universe. Peter is the Director of the Lincoln Theological 

Institute, a centre for advanced research in religion and society at the University of 

Manchester and a member of the Center of Theological Inquiry (Princeton, USA) and 

part of its enquiry in Astrobiology. Peter is Chair of the European Forum for the Study 

of Religion and the Environment and Co-Investigator for the ESRC-funded project 'Life 

on the Breadline: Christianity, Poverty and Politics in the 21st Century City'. Please 

click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86271855471?pwd=ckxvbjFUZDNHREtnTWUxbkpHNkM

wUT09 

Passcode: 677869     Telephone: 0203 901 7895   

Webinar ID: 862 7185 5471   Passcode: 677869 

A Vision for Worship Webinar 

A recording of the recent webinar on worship, in the context of the new strategic 

plan, can be viewed at the following link, with an additional link for comments made 

during the webinar. Thank you to all who attended on the night. Conversations are 

ongoing, please do contact Canon Vicky (Precentor) if you’d like to discuss further. 

Just click on the links below (you may need to press ctr+click to follow link). 

A Video of the Webinar can be found here bit.ly/3hSFUXd 
Comments and reflections from the webinar can be found here bit.ly/3zvkoh3 

 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6v34qHYmTY-TMzSR3Yf4LQ
http://lincolntheologicalinstitute.com/
http://lincolntheologicalinstitute.com/
http://www.ctinquiry.org/
http://www.hf.ntnu.no/relnateur/
http://www.hf.ntnu.no/relnateur/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86271855471?pwd=ckxvbjFUZDNHREtnTWUxbkpHNkMwUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86271855471?pwd=ckxvbjFUZDNHREtnTWUxbkpHNkMwUT09
bit.ly/3hSFUXd
bit.ly/3zvkoh3


Road closures in York  

Closure of Gillygate at the junction with Bootham and St Leonard’s Place from Sunday 

19 September to Saturday 2 October to all motor vehicles. Night-time closure of 

Bootham at the junction with Gillygate and St Leonard’s Place from 7.00pm until 

11.00pm on Monday 4 October to Thursday 7 October to all motor vehicles 

Suspension of the taxi rank on St Leonard’s Place near Bootham Bar 

Reduction of St Leonards Place outbound to a single lane 

Full details are here https://www.york.gov.uk/news/article/732/emergency-

roadworks-and-road-closures-for-bootham-and-gillygate 

Journeying Poetry Competition 2021 

Journeying are delighted to announce the first Journeying Poetry Competition! Poems 

inspired by a pilgrim-journey to one or other of the Christian pilgrimage sites of 

Britain and Ireland, or by a longing to undertake that journey, are invited for the 

competition.  

Entries should be emailed to info@journeying.co.uk and arrive no later than midnight 

(GMT) on Saturday 23 October 2021. The winning entry will be announced on the 15 

November 2021. Just one entry per person. There is no charge. 

Entries must be original and not previously published elsewhere. All entries will be 

judged anonymously. Copywrite remains with the author. 

The winner will receive a first competition certificate signed by the Judges and ten 

percent discount on any one of next year’s pilgrim-holidays from Journeying. The 

winning poem will be published on the Journeying website. 

The judges will be Iain Tweedale writer of Celtic Blessings and a Director of 

Journeying and David Arkell pilgrim poet, just retired from teaching after 30 years, 

now working in Dorset as Organist and Choir Director at a rural village church. David’s 

book of poetry ‘Divine Loves’ was published in 2019. Established in 1988, 

Journeying is a non-profit seeking, ecumenical Christian organisation that takes small 

groups of people to beautiful and often remote places in Britain and Ireland, in the 

spirit of pilgrimage.   

 

  

https://www.york.gov.uk/news/article/732/emergency-roadworks-and-road-closures-for-bootham-and-gillygate
https://www.york.gov.uk/news/article/732/emergency-roadworks-and-road-closures-for-bootham-and-gillygate
mailto:info@journeying.co.uk


Community social Action 

She Was Walking Home  

 a call to support a community safety project for women in York! 

A message from Next Door But One CIC: 
"Over the early months of 2021, along with the wider community, many of our 

female creatives and participants have shared & discussed their feelings of safety and 

experiences of fear & harassment when walking through the city of York alone.  

And like many, it has been met with ‘what can I do to help?’ 
Now with ward funding through City of York Council (Guildhall Ward) we are 

embarking on an audio walk project which will give voice to those stories, emotions 

and calls for support. 

Soon to be accessed through QR codes displayed in buildings, windows and toilets 

across York city centre, we have produced 4 short audio dramas, created from the 

real life testimonies of women living, working and studying in York. Not only do these 

recordings reflect real stories, but give advice on how to be an ally and what support 

could be put in place in the future, from those who have experienced harassment 

and abuse first hand. We all have a part to play. 

A taster of the audio dramas can be found HERE 

 

Support for the people of Afghanistan and British dependants being 

resettled in the UK 

The Community Committee has agreed to provide initial gifts of £250 each to The 

International Rescue Committee and the York City of Sanctuary.  

We wish to assist the humanitarian relief effort for the people of Afghanistan and 

ensure that local charitable efforts are publicised and helped. Some of you may wish 

to make individual donations. Cheque payments to the IRC is via The IRC, 100 Wood 

Street,  6th floor, London, EC20 7AN website help.rescue-uk.org  and for the York City 

of Sanctuary contact Paul at paul@yorkcos.org.uk or donate directly using the 

following bank details:  The Co-operative Bank, Sort Code; 08-92-99  

Name of A/c York City of Sanctuary  A/c number; 65847664   

Alison Norman Treasurer and Tina Funnell social action lead, Community Committee. 
 

 

Facebook: /YorkMinster.org  Twitter: @York Minster 

https://youtu.be/kvHYFWIR-6k
http://help.rescue-uk.org/
mailto:paul@yorkcos.org.uk

